eAileen Wright News

WE ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!!!

Aileen Wright English Catholic School

MONTHLY VIRTUE

Our monthly virtue is Justice
being animated by Mr.
Caruso’s Grade 1/ 2
classroom. “If you judge ' -
people, you have no fime to & ~— ©
love them.” Mother Teresa

INSTRUCTIONAL FOCUS
In Language Arts, we are focusing on
Report Writing. In
Mathematics, we are focusing
4 on Measurement. We are

extremely proud of our
d students for all their hard work
in regards our Literacy and
g Numeracy Academic Plans.

APRIL FUND-RAISER
Right in time for BBQ season, we are selling
ifems through Sysco. Your support in this
regard would be greatly appreciated! If
you would like to

support this initiative,
please sign the
consent form and
return it to school to
get your order form.
Order forms and

monies are due in the
office on Tuesday,
April 17" with all items being available for
pick up on Friday, April 27" Proceeds from
this fund-raiser will support Student Activities
benefitting all children and the Grade 7 & 8
Educational Trip. Thank you in advance for
your support!

SCHOOL UNIFORMS

Just a friendly reminder, that it is mandatory
for your child to arrive at school wearing
proper school uniform. Proper school
uniform consists of:

April 2012
. A school uniform top
. Black bottoms
. Sweaters and

Sweatshirts are not
permitted to be worn

over the school
uniform top In class
. Uniform sweatshirts are available
] Accent coloured t-shirts worn under

uniforms are also not permitted

It is important to note that every Friday is
Blue Jean Day and the last Friday of the
month is Dress Down Day. It is mandatory
that all students are dressed in proper
school uniform. Thank you to those who
continue to show support in this regard on a
daily basis. It is very much appreciated!

ELECTRONIC DEVICES

Another important reminder is
that electronic devices, cell
phones, etc. are not to be
brought to school. However, if
your child needs their device
for after school, they are
welcome fo leave it in the
office throughout the day.
This is to ensure that items do
not go missing as we are responsible for the
children, not their devices. With this, if
anyone has information around a missing
cell phone and IPOD, please confidentially
contact the office.

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact
the school if you have any questions and/or
concerns.

Yours in
Catholic
Education,

Andreo Iserhoff




